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Stang left to gt:

Grace Lepperd, Mao Lepperd, Donna Lan, Elizabeth Deihl,

Margie Albright. Seated left to right: Maxine Perry, Inabel Black, Louise Pearson
Sinking Valley Grangers

honor long time members

Sinking Valley Grangers met on Thursday,
November 18,2010 at 6 p.m. A turkey dinner
was enjoyed by all the Grangers. Everyone
was asked to bring a covered dish to share at
the meal. After the Thanksgiving Dinner, a
meeting was held at 7 p.m. to honor 10 long
time members recovering pins for their con-
tinuous service and membership to the
Grange.

Before the awards, recognition was given
to veterans our heroes, who gave their lives
to defend our country and also for the sol-
diers who are fighting overseas. Next on the
program, Donna Lane read a poem “Thank-
ful” from a “Slice of Life”. We should be
thankful for the little things such as food,

shelter, a warm bed and friends.

Finally, the Grangers honored 10 members
who have had memberships in the Sinking

Valley Grange from 25 years up to 75 years.

of memberships. Lecturer Elizabeth Deihl
and Master Mahlon Lepperd gave out the
membership pins from National Grange.

Receiving membership pins were the fol-
lowing: Evelyn Kephart, 75 years, Louise
Pearson, 70 years, Inabel Black, 65 years,
Grace Lepperd, 60 years, Estelle Snare, 50
years, Maxine Perry, 45 years, Margie
Albright, 35 years, Donna Lane, 30 years,
Mahlon Lepperd, 30 years and Elizabeth
Deihl, 25 years.

Congratulations to all of them.

There will be a Christmas Dinner Party in
December.
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